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The goal of government should be to PROMOTE voter turnout, not discourage it. 

 

Making these rule changes because of a few bad apples is foolish.  

 

My experience in California and my new home in Oregon, has shown me that 

elections are run by good, honest citizens and the vast majority of voters, regardless 

of the side they support, are good, honest people.  

 

Let's put in measures to secure ballot drop-off boxes instead. 

 

 

 


